
CITY OF HEDWIG VILLAGE, TEXAS

THURSDAY, JUNE 26, 2008

SPECIAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the members of the City Council of the City of Hedwig
Village,  in numbers which may constitute a quorum,  may participate in the Villages'
Emergency Hurricane Preparedness Meeting for the Villages' residents at Memorial High
School Auditorium on June 26, 2008 from 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M.  There will, regardless,
be no Council action taken during this time.

Beth Staton

City Administrator/City Secretary-Treasurer

This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking is available.   Requests for

accommodations or interpretive services must be made at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to

this meeting.  Please contact the City Secretary's Office at (713)465-6009 or FAX (713)465-
6807 or admin(iDthecityofhedwi vgillseg_com for further information.


